The Great Eastern
Shipping Co. Ltd.

CLARIFICATION ON THE REPORTED FIRE
ON A SHIP CALLED “JAG LEELA”

It has come to our notice that there has been a fire this morning on a ship
named JAG LEELA while docking in Belawan, North Sumatra.

Great Eastern would like to clarify that the ship does not belong to us and
was sold by us to PT Waruna Nesa Sentara, Indonesia in July 2013.



